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Dates to remember  

 

 Mid term 

  Thurs & Friday 

  24th & 25th Feb  

  School closed 

 

 St. Patrick’s Day 

   Thurs 17th March 

    School closed 

 

 Bank Holiday 

   Fri 18th March 

   School closed 

 

 Easter Holidays 

Closed Monday 11th April  

Re-open Mon 25th April 

 

 Bank Holiday 

   Monday 2nd May 

    School closed 

 

      First Holy  

      Communion 

  Sat 14th May 2022 

 

 

    

 

 

 

NEW ENTRANTS 

We are currently in the process of  accepting  enrolments for new entrants in 
September 2022. If you wish to enrol your child, and you have not already               
received an enrolment form, please contact us. 

email: info@newinngirlsschool.ie. Telephone 052 7462122 

  SPLIT THE POT 

 

SCHOOL TRANSPORT 

The Department of Education is in the process 
of conducting a review of the School Transport 
Scheme and would like to hear from parents via 
a survey  

https://dessurveys.education.gov.ie/surveys/Par
ent-and-Guardian-School-Transport-Survey and 
on gov.ie at gov.ie/schooltransportreview.  

The closing date for completing this survey is 
Thursday 10th February 2022 

 Congrats to                    
Lili Mai            
Ryan, 5th, 
who won 
€71 on 
14/1/22 

Congrats 
to 6th 
class mini 
company 
who won 
€60 on 
21/1/22 

PARENT/TEACHER MEETINGS 

This year parent teacher meetings will be held over the phone during the first 
two weeks of February.  

Please indicate on SEESAW your preferred day/time, if 
you haven’t done so already. 

EXTRA BANK HOLIDAY—SCHOOL CLOSED 

Following the recent Government announcement regarding  an extra Bank          
Holiday we wish to advise that school will be closed on Friday 18th March 

                        

 Congrats to 
Daniel 
Fogarty who 
won €68 on 
28/1/22 
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COUNTY PHOTOS 
 

Some of you may have been wondering why you have not received proofs of the photos that were taken 
when County Photos visited us on 21st October. On the day they were unable to visit the Boys School 
therefore photos of children who have siblings there were not taken. 
A new date has been fixed for Monday 7th February. Kindly ensure that if your child/children have a          
sibling in the Boys School that they wear their full school uniform that day. We will send you a text near-
er the time to remind you. 

GAA EQUIPMENT 

Orders are now been taken in the school for GAA equipment. Cumann na mBunscol              
supplements the cost of helmets, hurleys and footballs. Presently helmets are available to 
order at a cost of €45 each - retail price is approx. €80 in sports shops. Please see link 
http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/gaa-orders-19-jan-22 

Orders for GAA equipment are to be placed by Friday 11th February 2022 and must be 
accompanied by payment either online or by cash/cheque.  

CHILDREN’S ART 

5th & 6th class—Aboriginal Art 



 

 

  

 

 

   

1st & 2nd class—Starry Night 

1st & 2nd  class— 

Cherry Blossoms Trees 

SWIMMING 

We hope to resume swimming classes 
in Clonmel Swimming Pool for 3rd—
6th class after Easter. Once the details 
have been finalised we will be in touch 
again 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION… 

Will take place on Saturday 
14th May 2022 



Junior Infant Art 

GRANDPARENTS 
MASS…. 

 

Took place on Wednesday 
26th February in the  

Parish Church to mark 

 

 Catholic School Week    

     (23rd  Jan-30th Jan) 

 

Thanks to everyone who 
took part. 

 

 

 



3rd & 4th class 


